
              

  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body and children of Wellfield Methodist and Anglican Church School I would like to thank 
you for your interest in the post of Headteacher. 
 
We are situated within easy access of the M65. The school has extensive grounds and excellent sporting facilities. We 
are very proud of our sporting successes in recent years in numerous activities for all abilities. 
 
A strong Christian commitment of faith and Gospel values runs throughout the school. Our strong links with the local 
Anglican and Methodist churches are extremely important to the school. A successful candidate will be expected to 
development the school’s high educational standards and distinctive Christian ethos.  
 
As a Governing Body we simply want the very best outcomes for all our children. To achieve this we are looking for a 
skilled professional with excellent management and interpersonal skills who can lead and inspire all the members of 
staff and effectively communicate with parents. 
 
You are warmly invited to arrange an informal visit to school to see our school for yourself. Please contact the school 
office on 01282 436935 to arrange a visit. The closing date for applications is 23rd November 2018. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ross Shekleton 
Chair of Governors 
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